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The Welcoming Committee is holding New Family Meetings
for Conestoga High School parents whose families who are new to the school district (those who have recently moved here, transferred from a private school, etc.).

People can join us for any portion of the time to connect with other newcomers
and learn more about the school and the community. There is no official agenda or topic of the month; it's an informal way for us to get to know each other and to
answer whatever questions you have.

If you’re not new to the district but you want to help welcome new families, feel free to join us as well!

 (
2022-2023 School Year:
We are holding New Family Meetings twice a month:
8:30am the first Friday of the month (in-person/hybrid), and
7:00pm the third Thursday of the month (virtual)
.
Meeting reminders, locations and dial-in information will be sent to committee members throughout the year.
Please reach out if you would like to be added to the meeting distribution list.
We plan to
 
meet
 
at
 
least
 
once a month.
We look
 
forward
 
to
 
meeting you!
)

If you need more information or want to help welcome new families, contact Laurie Nishimura at rgplmn@aol.com.
If your family is new to the district, we would love to match you with a welcoming committee member, but we need your permission to do. (Multilingual speakers are also available in many languages to
reach out to families whose native language is not English.) If you are receiving this flyer in electronic form, the New Family Form can be found here. If you are viewing a paper copy of this flyer, you can find the New Family Form as follows: Visit www.tesd.net/stoga, select the Parents link, select New Family Welcoming Committee, and look for the link to the New Family Form.   
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